August 26, 2003
Regular Zoning Commission Meeting

Members present:  John, Bill, Steve, Carlos and Scott
Meeting called to order by John. Seconded by Carlos.
Carlos made a motion to approve last month’s meeting minutes. John seconded.
John brought up the issue of number of dwellings per lot. The Trustees and Zoning Inspectors had been concerned that this provision was not in the current Zoning Ordinance. Carlos located in the model the section which addresses this issue.
Bill asked about the BP lot and percentage of lot usage for commercial. Arguably they are using more than 40% of the lot.

John raised the issue of flag lots. Currently they are not permitted, due to frontage restrictions. John suggested that any lots sharing driveways should be required to maintain those driveways to county standards.
Question raised was whether or not to prohibit “flag lots.” Effectively, the current 402.5 addresses this issue.
Article XIV is to be the next to be initiated, in conjunction with Article I, II and possibly III.

John is to check with County on reverting the Route 168 industrial district back to residential.

More discussion was had on reducing the commercial zone on 422.

Secretary will provide additional Township directory to Carlos.

Carlos made motion to adjourn. Steve seconded.
Next meeting is to be Monday, 9-22-03 if feasible.

